
October 14, 2013 

Public Service Commission 
Mr. Jess Derouen 
201 Sower Blvd. 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40422 

Dear Mr. Derouen, 

My family wishes to express our opposition to the announced AmericGas, case II 20 I 3- 
00332, plan to replace our current gas service with tanks, I agree with all the points that 
the president of our Old Bridge Neighborhood Association, Douglas Cox, made in his 
letter: 

1) "Our system Is less than 6 years old and is performing well." 
2) "To my knowledge there have been no complaints regarding our present system." 
3) "Common sense shows the proposed changes will not increase efficiency and will 

not be esthetically pleasing." 
4) "We have all paid significant tap on fees ($500-1000) to receive the current gas 

supply." 
5) "The neighborhood should not be penalized with increasing gas prices for the 

benefit of the parent company." 
6) "We would expect that an environmental study would be needed before any metal 

tanks containing gas could be buried," 
7) "Current deed restrictions do not allow burial of gas tanks on our properties." 

Please notify me of any public hearing. Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Scott Sehurz Jr. - 	. 
191 Old Brtslgeload 
Danville_ KY 40422 
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